
PROJECT AT A GLANCE 
Child and Youth Mental Health: The implementation of the interRAI Collaborative Action Plans to improve 
outcomes for children and youth ex-posed to domestic violence

PROJECT GOAL: 
This project is implementing and evaluating the interRAI Child and 
Youth Mental Health instrument (ChYMH), which is an innovative 
assessment-to-intervention tool that assesses the mental health needs 
of children be-tween the ages of 4 to 18.  This project aims to provide 
training on the use of the interRAI ChYMH using a trauma-informed lens 
and subse-quently assess the impact of Collaborative Action Plans 
(evidence-informed guidelines for areas of high need embedded within 
the assess-ment tool) on clients who have been exposed to domestic 
violence and abuse (DVA).  
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• Assess child mental health assets and needs, social determinants,
socio-economic factors and parental profiles to gain a comprehensive
understanding of the mental health dynamics of children and families
exposed to DVA.

• To implement and evaluate the interRAI ChYMH, a new innovative
approach to assessment and practice that will offer a holistic system
to identify child and family needs, so that evidence-informed care
planning interventions can be employed in a timely, effective manner.

• To strengthen the capacity of practitioners and organizations at the
community level to address the health of victims of DVA using trauma
-informed care

• To enhance early detection, prevention, monitoring and intervention
of developmental issues and mental health problems, improve con-
sistency and continuity of care and potentially reduce the use of inap-
propriate services.

• To enhance and expand integration across community services for
victims of DVA, with an emphasis on collaborative models.
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